

THE ROTATOR

Volume 108, No. 34 Mar. 3, 2022

If you missed our March 3rd program with Tamera Kohler of the <u>Regional Task Force on Homelessness</u> you can click on the image below to watch a recording of the meeting.



If you have any questions about Tamera's presentation, or would like to inquire further about her organization's work, you can email her at tamera.kohler@rtfhsd.org

<u>MASK UPDATE:</u> In accordance with the indoor masking requirements with the California Department of Public Health, Liberty Station Conference Center has updated their policy for indoor masking.

Starting now, those who are fully vaccinated, and also boosted, will no longer be required to wear their masks in the dining room (considered the Main Hall) or in the classrooms where some committees convene after the program. Liberty Station requires everyone to mask in the hallways, bathrooms and other common areas where students may pass through. Those who are unvaccinated are required to continue to mask in all areas. You may all continue to wear your masks, vaccinated or not, based on personal comfort.

NEXT MEETING: MARCH 10

Guest speaker: USS Midway Museum's President &CEO, RADM John "Mac" McLaughlin

Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm:

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ

USS MIDWAY MUSEUM

You can also phone in to listen to the meeting: Phone: 1-669-900-6833 Password: 84903061996# (include the "pound" sign)

SAVE THE DATE-Prospective Membership Reception



Rotarians- you are ALL on the Membership Committee. Please, <u>Save the Date, Thursday</u>

<u>March 24th -'11:15am</u> for our next Prospective New Member Reception, right before our regular meeting.

You may invite any potential candidates you may have to the reception.

Please register your guest <u>HERE</u> so we can welcome them and ensure a proper lunch count too. Thank you for your support.

The Rotary Office Is Hiring

The San Diego Rotary office is currently hiring for a part-time Accounts Receivable/Operations Assistant

Click here for the job description

Please share this information with any one you may know that would be interested and fit the qualifications.



Email resumes to Executive Director, Jordan Maharaj (<u>jordan@rotary33.org</u>). Questions about this position can also be directed to the same email address or by calling the office at (619) 299-3309. The successful candidate can anticipate to begin work immediately.

The Storefront Committee Needs Your Help

The Storefront Committee needs to know if any members can help with providing FUN experiences for homeless youth at Zoo, Sarari Park, Carlsbad Music Museum of Making Music, SeaWorld, Del Mar Fair, Aquarium, Belmont Park, Padres Games, Mini Golf, Miramar Speed Circuit, Bowling or any other fun sites by donated tickets/ access......etc.

Please call Committee Chair **Ginny Ollis** 619-517-4983 if yes. Or email <u>ginnyollis@gmail.com</u> Thank you

March 7-March 13 BIRTHDAYS

March 7: Kirk Jackson

March 8: Stephanie Rossis

March 9: Whitney Hodges

March 10: Richard Cox, Peter MacLaggan

March 12: Mary Zoeller, Jeff Cruz

March 13: Wendy Urushima-Conn

Meetings: Every Thursday at Noon, Liberty Station Conference Center, 2600 Laning Road, San Diego, 92106
Phil Blair, President ◆ Jordan Maharaj, Executive Director

San Diego Rotary ◆ 2247 San Diego Avenue, Ste. 233, San Diego, CA 92110-2943

Phone: 619/299-3309 ♦ e-mail: jordan@rotary33.org ♦ website: http://www.sandiegorotary.club

FACES IN OUR CROWD

Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor





(Left) Andrea Goicoechea delivers the Inspirational Moment; (right) Laurie Coskey, Past President Chris Sichel and guest Debbie Brown.





(Left) **Linda Lattimore** and guest Laura Hall; (right) **Past President David Oates**, guest Jagish Jalanath and **Denise Scatena**.



(Left) Past President Pat Crowell delivered a touching eulogy for the late Hal Sadler; (right) Pat with Hal's daughter Lindi and his grandson, Michael.

